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Members of the Joint Committee of Transportation,  

 

As a side by side owner and outdoor enthusiasts, I encourage you to advance and 

pass HB3248. Oregon has so many opportunities to enjoy the outdoors with our all 

terrain vehicles, but access to them with our trucks and trailers is limited and puts us 

in remote locations away from services such as fuel and food retail locations. There 

are already two locations in Oregon that local municipalities allow all terrain vehicles 

to travel on paved roadways, the Diamond Lake area and Lakeview Oregon. Passing 

this bill can lead to economic boost to many small towns and improve access for 

lower income outdoor enthusiasts.  

 

Thank You, Robert Dudley 


